
 
 
 
 
 
 

5 September 2022 
 
Dear families, 
 

Non-uniform day fundraiser 
Friday 9 September 2022 

 
 
We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday in support of the DEC Pakistan Floods Appeal. 

 

The Red Cross is one of 15 charities which makes up the Disasters Emergency Committee (DEC) whose members 

are experts in humanitarian aid and specialists in different areas of disaster response. We have chosen to raise 

money for the British Red Cross who have over 500 staff working alongside volunteers at the Pakistan Red 

Crescent, where they are providing essential support to communities in need.  

 

We are aware that our staff and school community may have friends and family overseas affected by the 

devastating floods which have affected so many in Pakistan and we would like to show our support.  

 

Therefore, we suggest a minimum donation of 50p in return for wearing non-uniform for the day and the total 

raised on Friday will be transferred immediately to help those most in need.  

 

For more information about the work of the British Red Cross, please follow the link below. 

https://donate.redcross.org.uk/appeal/pakistan-floods-appeal 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Helen Haunch 
Principal 
 
 

https://donate.redcross.org.uk/appeal/pakistan-floods-appeal

